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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 James Mills COMMNT2014/5863/P 10/10/2014  11:05:14 It is not possible to review and properly respond to/comment on the proposed Application as, as at 10 

October 2014, none of the Application plans/documents have been provided for viewing/review by the 

applicant and/or have been made available for review and comment by Camden Council 

notwithstanding that the proposal was put out for comment in mid-September 2014. The date for 

responses (currently 23 October 2014) should be extended, with the time period only beginning to run, 

once the relevant documents/plans have been made available for public review and comment.
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